
The Office of Youth Ministry invites all those 
interested in volunteering with us and parents of 

youth in grades 6-12 to learn about our vibrant and 
growing youth programs 

Short & SweetShort & Sweet
Wine & Cheese

Wednesday 
Sept. 7th

Let us know if you can make it by emailing Ronan at 
youthministry@holyspiritchurch.us

7:30 - 8:30PM 
Meeting Room 2


